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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE OCTOBER 2018

AURORA AVE N CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS—
PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE CLEANING AND PAINTING 
Construction of the Aurora Ave N Corridor Improvements project is expected to begin 
the week of October 8th*. Crews will be working to clean and paint the pedestrian 
bridge across Aurora Ave N at N 102nd Street. The bridge will be open during cleaning 
and painting; however crew members may escort you through the work zone. Cleaning 
and painting should take approximately three to four weeks.  

In approximately six to eight weeks, crews will begin installing Vicki Scuri’s art 
installation on the pedestrian bridge at Aurora Ave N and N 102nd St. The art installation 
will help create an identity for the Aurora-Licton Urban Village.

Construction and painting schedules are highly variable and weather dependent. 
Thanks for your patience and flexibility during construction. 

*�Construction schedule is subject to change

PROJECT BACKGROUND
This art installation is part of a larger package of improvements along Aurora Ave N 
that were requested by the community as part of the City’s Neighborhood Street Fund 
(NSF) program. Just recently, crossing improvements at Aurora Ave N and N 92nd St 
were completed on Aurora Ave.

Public art installation coming to Aurora Ave N in 2018. Artist Vicki Scuri”s concept adds 
color and vibarancy to the pedestrian bridge at N 102nd St

WHAT TO EXPECT 
DURING CONSTRUCTION

■■ Expected work hours will 
be 7 am – 5 pm, 
weekdays

■■ Possible temporary 
pedestrian bridge 
closures

■■ Escorted crossing 
through work zone on 
pedestrian bridge

■■ Construction impacts 
may include noise and 
vibrations 

DO YOU NEED THIS IN 
ANOTHER FORMAT? 

To learn more about the 
project or request 
translations, call (206) 775-
8720.

Estamos construyendo un 
proyecto de transporte 
propuesto por nuestros 
vecinos a fin de que sea mas 
seguro para que las 
personas caminen y monten 
bicicleta y asimismo 
fortalecer a la comunidad. 
Para obtener mayor 
informacion acerca del 
proyecto o para solicitar 
transporte llamar a: (206) 
775-8720. 

如果您需要把下列資訊
翻譯成中文，請致電 (206) 
733-9990.

https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/neighborhood-street-fund-program/projects/aurora-ave-n
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/neighborhood-street-fund-program/projects/aurora-ave-n
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/neighborhood-street-fund-program/projects/ne-70th-st

	_GoBack

